Dear City Council,

At the last public meeting on July 16th, our concerns were loud and clear. We convinced the PEC council to unanimously vote yes to an motion that was supposed to make Tricar go back to the drawing board. Approximately 2 months have passed, but Tricar has done NOTHING to alter their proposal regarding 230 North Centre Road. In fact, Tricar's most recent "revised" proposal actually INCREASED THE DENSITY on the property. The developer isn't listening. We need to turn to you, elected officials, and convince you to reject the current proposal. Please hear our concerns. We say no to the Tricar Tower, no to the Transit city project.

Thank you.

Alena Robin & Raul Manuel Lopez Bajonero 250 North Centre Road, unit 52